
 

 

 

From: Byron Darnall <byron.darnall@simpson.kyschools.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 1:29 PM 
To: Milli McIntosh <milli.mcintosh@simpson.kyschools.us> 
Cc: Stephanie Downey <stephanie.downey@simpson.kyschools.us>; Lesley Forshee 
<lesley.forshee@simpson.kyschools.us> 
Subject: Re: Custodial positions 
  
FSHS requests that the Board consider restoring the 6-hour custodial position to an 8-
hour custodial position. FSHS has struggled to maintain an adequate staff and restoring 
this position would help attract potential candidates. For example, the most recent 
position posted and hired garnered one applicant. Thank you for this consideration!  
  
  
Byron Darnall, Ed.D   
Head Learner for Franklin-Simpson High School 
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